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We are in receipt pf your letter of the 8th
November, 1955, and beg to inform you that we attended
on board the above vessel on the 22nd and 29th November,
1955, at Owners request for General Examination with a
view to postponement of Special Survey.

The reporté are despatched to-day and I
recommended to postpone Special Survey not later than
June 1956.
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Yours faithfully,
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